Cunningham Creek Elementary/SAC Minutes for December 8, 2016
Members in Attendance:
	Administration
	Teacher/Support Staff Representatives
	Parent Representatives

	Jud Strickland
	Joellen Coggeshall
	Christopher Degroat

	
	Kristine Musseau
	Cherie Hardy

	
	
	Patricia Maia

	District
	
	Christine Costello

	Melinda Bogart
	
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Sommer Farrin

	
	
	

	SAC Co-Chairs
	Business Partner:
Jill Turintine
	

	Clare Wamsley-3rd Grade Teacher
	
	


	Sherese Jackson – Parent
	
	


Excused absence ~ Bridget Jeffers
Absent ~ Camille Beliard
Visitors ~

Meeting was called to order at 3:40 by Clare Wamsley.

Meeting Minutes Approval:
December’s meeting minutes were approved by Christopher Degroat and seconded by Joellen Coggeshall. All members approved December minutes. 

Budget Requests: 
There are no budget requests this month.

New Member Appointments: 
Mr. Strickland appointed a new member, Sommer Farrin, was inducted as a new member.
Principal’s Report:
Mr. Strickland spoke about a new program that has recently been implemented. This program is designed as an intervention in Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grades. It concentrates on skills related to Phonological Awareness, Phonics, and Sight Words.  

There are going to be several updated happening in the building and outside of the building within the next upcoming moths and leading into the summer. These projects will include:

· landscaping in the front of the school
· Paint between the wings of the school
· Re-doing the art room with FUNd Run money
· Fixing the interior of the computer labs

Mr. Strickland also shared with the committee that he has received quotes to add scan cards for outer doors. These will be implemented in the next several months in order to address an ongoing need to update our campus safety.

SAC Events Discussions: 
· “Race Around the World” family event will take place in May.
· Country tasks will take place in rooms and students will get passport stamped.  Food and music will be in the cafeteria.

Good of the Group: 
· Next meeting will be January 12 in the media center.


Meeting adjourned at 4:10. All members were in favor. 





	


